From: Rudy Rodriguez

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 5:00 PM

To: Amanda Wilber < awilber@cottonwoodaz.gov >; Steve Gesell < sgesell@cottonwoodaz.gov >

Subject: Executive Session

At tonight's executive session, we will have City Council and lawyers present. Amanda should also be present in the executive meeting. Chief, if you planned to attend, there will be no need at the executive session.

Thanks Rudy









This email and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please destroy it and notify the sender immediately.

The City of Cottonwood is subject to Arizona statutes relating to public records. Emails sent or received by City employees are subject to these laws. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City email should presume that all emails are subject to release upon request, and to state record retention requirements.

This message may also contain information which is privileged, confidential, and protected by attorney client and/or work product privileges. If you are not the intended addressee, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited.

Pursuant to Treasury Circular 230, nothing contained in this message or any attachments hereto may be considered tax advice or used for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties.